
Anthony Vasiliadis 
 
Testimony in Support of HB3329: 
 
Greetings! 
 

I am a freelance Director of Photography living and working in Portland, OR. The passing of HB3329 
would have a wonderfully positive effect on my business and personal life. More productions in this state 
means more work for all my crew member peers and myself. I’m no one special, I make a modest living doing 
what I love in this state which I love dearly. There is a lot threatening the local film industry: between the threat 
of AI generated video and the majority of large productions now being shot outside of the US entirely, we 
NEED more incentives to bring productions to this state. These incentives stimulate the local economy as well. 
I want to continue living and working in Oregon, I want our film industry to thrive and in turn our state to thrive. I 
believe these incentives will be a net positive for not only thousands of individuals, but also the state as a 
whole.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 


